
MONTEREY PENINSULA REGIONAL PARK DISTRICT 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING  

 
 
DATE:    August 3, 2022 
TO:   Board of Directors  
FROM: Shuran Parker, Administrative Services Manager  
REVIEWED BY: Rafael Payan, General Manager 
SUBJECT: Biennial Review and Approval of Conflict of Interest Code 
 
 
SUMMARY: 
Staff recommends that the Board review the District’s Conflict of Interest Code, authorize 
staff to make the recommended changes, then report the necessary changes to the 
County Board of Supervisors. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
There is no fiscal impact associated with taking this action. 
 
FUNDING SOURCE: 
Not applicable 
 
FUNDING BALANCE:  
Not applicable 
 
DISCUSSION: 
Every two years, the District is required to review its Conflict of Interest Code (“Code”) and 
advise our reviewing body, the Monterey County Board of Supervisors, whether any 
changes are necessary (ATTACHMENT 1). The current version was last reviewed and 
updated in 2020 (ATTACHMENT 2). Staff has revised the Code to conform with the 
template provided by the County, and also to add the new Planning and Conservation 
Program Manager designated position list.  
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION: 
Staff respectfully recommends that the Board: 1) review the Draft Conflict of Interest Code; 
2) confirm and approve the noted changes; and 3) authorize staff to send the revised Code 
(ATTACHMENT 3) and Biennial Notice to the Monterey County Board of Supervisors for 
review, final approval, and filing. 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 

1. 2022 Local Agency Biennial Notice 
2. Current Conflict of Interest Code 
3. Draft Revised Conflict of Interest Code 

AGENDA ITEM NO.  5-D 

https://www.mprpd.org/files/64d660ac8/Item0822-5D_ConflictofInterestCode_Attach1.Notice.pdf
https://www.mprpd.org/files/e6e8ee438/Item0822-5D_ConflictofInterestCode_Attach2.Code.pdf
https://www.mprpd.org/files/5e58a8c6e/Item0822-6D_ConflictofInterestCode_Attach3.DraftCode.pdf

